
 Haddenham Community Schools 
 Federation Proposal 
 
 Response Form 

 

 

The Governing Boards of Haddenham Community Infant School and Haddenham Community Junior 
School have decided to seek feedback from staff, parents, carers and members of the local 
community on a proposal to federate the two schools under a single Governing Board with effect from 
1 September 2024.  This form is used to collect responses from interested parties to the consultation.  
Responses must be received by 31 March 2024. 
 
Name:   
 
Address (Optional):   
 
Postcode (Optional):   
 
• I am a (Please tick box as appropriate): 
 

Parent/ carer of a child at one of the schools  

Member of teaching staff  

Member of support staff  

School Governor  

Member of the local community  

 
• What is your view of the proposal for federation of the two schools under a single Governing 

Board? (Please tick box as appropriate) 
 

Yes, I agree with the proposal to federate  

No, I disagree with the proposal to federate  

I am undecided  

 

• To which school are you most closely connected? (Please tick both if you have children at both 
schools) 

 

Haddenham Community Infant School  

Haddenham Community Junior School  

 
• Would you like to provide more detail on your view? Do you have any further comments? 

(Continue on reverse of page if required) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please hand in your completed response form, in a sealed envelope addressed to the Chair of 
Governors, to Reception at one of the schools.  Please also note that your responses will remain 
confidential to the schools’ Governing Bodies.  Thank you for your response. 


